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Statement by Attorney General Sessions on the RAISE Act

Attorney General Jeff Sessions today issued the following statement on the RAISE Act:
 
“This proposal will help the Department of Justice perform its duties to uphold our nation's immigration law and end the
unlawful abuse of our public benefits program that undermine U.S. taxpayers. The higher entry standards established in
this proposal will allow authorities to do a more thorough job reviewing applicants for entry, therefore protecting the
security of the U.S. homeland. The additional time spent on vetting each application as a result of this legislation will
also ensure that each application serves the national interest.
 
“The American people deserve a lawful immigration system that promotes our national interest. The RAISE Act would
give us a more merit-based immigration system that admits the best and the brightest around the world while making it
harder for people to come here illegally. The bill would end programs known to be rife with fraud and abuse and finally
improve the vetting process, making our country--and working-class wages--much safer and stronger."
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